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The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a public information open house, Tuesday, June 11, 2019 for the upcoming 17th 
Avenue interchange construction project.
The meeting will be held in an open house format. There will be no formal presentation, but FDOT and project personnel will be available to 
provide information and answer questions about the planned construction activities. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, 
national origin, sex, religion, disability or family status. For 
questions or concerns, contact Alicia Brininger, District Three 
Title VI Coordinator, 1074 U.S. 90 East, Chipley, FL 32428, 
toll-free at (888) 638-0250, extension 1502 or via email at 

Alicia.Brininger@dot.state.�.us. Persons who require special 
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act, 
or persons who require translation services (free of charge) 
should contact FDOT Project Manager Jack Harrison at (850) 
981-2738 at least seven days prior to the meeting.

Ian Satter
FDOT District Three
Public Information Director
Tele: 1-888-638-0250 Ext. 1205 
E-mail:  Ian.Satter@dot.state.fl.us

Jack Harrison
Construction Project Manager
Tele: (850) 281- 9251
E-mail:  Jack.Harrison@dot.state.fl.us

FOR MORE INFORMATION

PUBLIC INFORMATION OPEN HOUSE

Florida Dept. of Transportation District Three
1074 U.S. 90 East | Chipley, FL 32428
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